
Tuesday 29th June 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Race for Life 
 

Tomorrow we will be fundraising for Cancer Research UK and all the children will 
take part in a ‘Race for Life.’ The children can wear non uniform, for a donation of £1, 
with pink being the theme. This can be as small as a hair or wrist band, or full outfit. 
In addition you can donate here - https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/st-
hugh-of-lincoln-primary-school thank you for your support.  
 

Parents Evening  
 
This evening we are having a virtual parents evening for Years 1 – 6. It is a new 
system and we may experience some issues, please be patient with us; I will be at 
school answering calls if needed. The appointments are 4 minutes which is enough if 
both the teacher and parents log in on time. It is very important to click to join the 
call, it will not start automatically. Having experienced the system as parents we 
believe 4 minutes is enough time, but please do not be offended if we save time to 
talk about your child and limit ‘small talk.’ As ever if there are more pressing items to 
discuss after the 4 minutes, other arrangements can be made to follow up.    

 
Please see below for reminders as to how to log in. 
 
Log in at https://shol.schoolcloud.co.uk/ using the details you used to book the 
appointments. On page one, click ‘Join Video Appointments.’  
 
 

 
 

https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/st-hugh-of-lincoln-primary-school
https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/st-hugh-of-lincoln-primary-school
https://shol.schoolcloud.co.uk/


 
On the next page, once you have tested your microphone and camera, click 
proceed to video call. 
 

 
 
 
On the next page you will see a countdown. When the countdown has finished 
please click, join the call. It will not happen automatically. I made this mistake with 
my son and missed the majority of the appointment. Regardless of when you log in 
the appointment will finish at the planned time.  
 

 
 
 
I hope this makes sense; we are looking forward to seeing you all later. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 

M Mountcastle  


